
November 29, 2022, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting

of the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors. 

Present: Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Brian Brown, Renee Wagner, Chris Ortiz and Angelo

DeVitto. 

Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as items

were being discussed and before each vote.

No report on the roads. 

The DeVitto subdivision had been reviewed by the Planning Commission and recommended

for approval. 

Kevin Bartlett made a motion to adopt Resolution 2022-18 approving the Angelo Leo DeVitto

subdivision on Wilson Road. Sal Fedele seconded. No public comment was made. Motion

carried unanimously. 

No old business was presented.

No new business was presented. 

No final public comment was made. 

Sal Fedele made a motion to adjourn. Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public comment was made.

Motion carried unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner

Secretary


